
 

 

  

As we come to the end of the first month of school, 
we want to take the time to acknowledge the 7th Grade 
students who have had perfect attendance up to this point. 
It is important that each student is at school every day, 
and that they stay the whole day. Students fight a real 
uphill battle when they miss too many days of school. We 
need our students to be present on purpose. 
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We need the help of parents as we try to do our 
part here at school. Ask your students daily how 
they are reaching their personal goals, as well as the 
ones listed above. 
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Reminders and Important 
Updates 

 
• Students will receive 

their technology next 
week. 

• Be on the lookout for 
Progress Reports the 
week of 09/11. 

• Picture Day will be 
on 09/07. 

• Homework days are 
Monday, 
Wednesday, and 
Thursday. Be sure to 
ask your student 
what they need to 
finish. 

• Check the planner 
nightly. 


